
 

 

 

Multifamily Housing Notice 24-10 
 

                       September 27, 2023 

 

To:  Developers, Sponsors and Local Housing Contacts 

From:  Nicola Tran, Director, Housing Building and Energy Programs 

Re:   Multifamily Energy Efficiency and Affordable Housing Program (MEEHA)  

Job Opportunities 

 

The Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development is hiring two Project 

Managers for its Multifamily Energy Efficiency and Affordable Housing Program (MEEHA). 

MEEHA promotes energy efficiency and housing affordability in the State’s multifamily rental 

housing developments. MEEHA currently houses three programs: EmPOWER, Washington Gas 

Light (WGL), and the Greenhouse Gas Reduction program (GHGRP).  

 

The Project Manager will coordinate and manage energy conservation projects receiving funds 

for the execution of energy efficiency or greenhouse gas reduction initiatives. The Project 

Manager will utilize their expertise with communication, organization, critical thinking, and 

other skills to move projects through the funding process. The Project Manager has, or will have, 

an understanding of building construction and assemblies, energy diagnostic and modeling 

methodologies, and energy conservation or greenhouse gas reduction measure recommendations. 

This knowledge will be used to review and approve funding requests, product specifications, 

payment requests, perform cost benefit analysis, and onsite construction progression inspections. 

On the job training is provided as well as training for building science certifications or other 

relevant industry education. 

 

The minimum qualifications include seven years of experience evaluating the risk involved in 

granting single family, multifamily and commercial loans, government assistance programs, 

and/or construction management. Education and/or military service may substitute some of the 

years of work experience.  

 

The deadline to apply is October 7, 2024. More details on the position and application 

instructions can be found on the job posting website. 

 

https://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/EnergyEfficiencyWeatherization.aspx?PageVersion=18944
https://www.jobapscloud.com/MD/sup/bulpreview.asp?b=&R1=24&R2=003726&R3=0011


 

 

 

If you have any questions about the job posting, please reach out to charlee.kerr@maryland.gov.  

# # # 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING EMAILING OF MULTIFAMILY NOTICES 

 

Multifamily Housing issues periodic notices (such as the one above) to announce new initiatives, provide important news, 

announce funding round deadlines, significant application changes, bond program amendments, and other key dates and facts on 

our website and by email only.  Subscribe to this mailing list. 

 

Multifamily Housing Notices from 2006 through to the present can be downloaded from our website. 

. 

 

mailto:charlee.kerr@maryland.gov
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